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Good morning,
 
Please review the Shoreline Exemption Permit applied for by Richard Klaus (SX-22-00017). The
proposed project is the relocation of an approximately 330 square-foot gazebo from parcel 220734,
which is currently within the buffer of a Type F stream. The proposed locations are outside of the
115’ stream buffer and outside of the floodway.  Please submit any comments by September 14, 2022
at 5pm.
 
**Please note, my last day with Kittitas County will be Tuesday, September 6, 2022. 
After that time, please send comments for this project to
jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us.  Thank you**
 
Please let CDS know if you have any questions.
 
Internal link: SX-22-00017 Klaus
 
Thank you!
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